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7th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents of Reception, Year 3 and Year 5 
 
We are very excited to have booked a mobile planetarium to visit Hawridge and Cholesbury 
CE School for the morning on Tuesday 25th February 2025. 
 
The children will be treated to a fascinating, fun and interactive planetarium show, which 
takes them on a journey through space. The show will be adapted for each year group to 
reflect the topics they have been learning in class. We hope that this experience will highlight 
how wonderful and intriguing our universe is!  
 
Please provide permission for your child to take part by completing this Wonderdome 
Permission Google Form. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £6.50 per child, which is payable online via SchoolMoney.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Wade, Miss Daly and Mrs Shead 
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